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Parent Emails 
April 2015 
Rabbi Hellman, 
  
We wanted to express our deepest gratitude for such a moving and meaningful evening that you 
created for the children and families. We found the program haunting, healing, inspiring, and 
hopeful.  I imagine that this experience will have a permanant imprint in our hearts and minds 
for many, many years. Collectively, because of your efforts, we will truly "Never Forget." 
 
Most sincerely, 
Shera and Doug D. 
 
May 2016 
Hi Rabbi Hellman, 
 
I want to let you know that it was such a beautiful program! The presentations by the students 
were powerful and thought provoking. 
Thank you for putting this together and letting us and our children partake in this memorable 
day. I am sure that they have internalized this message and will pass it on to their future 
generations! 
Never again. 
Best, 
Gitty E 
 
 
April 2014 

Hi Rabbi Hellman, 
Just wanted to tell you that I thought the program tonight was very well done. It was 
obvious that a lot of work went into it. The kids were amazing and genuinely seemed 
interested in what they were doing. They did a beautiful job with a very difficult topic. 
Thank you for your hard work, 
Renee F. 

 
April 2014 
Hi Rabbi Hellman, 
Thank you for a very meaningful and beautiful evening.  I really liked the variety of the 
performances; they all came together into an overall outstanding event.  Kol Hakavod! 
-Carmen N.  
 



 
Student Email 
 
April 2014 
Hi Rebecca, 
It's Shiri, I was in the acting group for Yom Ha'Shoa. 
I really want to thank you for helping me get over my stage fright!! Now I'm much less scared for 
our play in the end of the year!! 
Thank You So Much 
It was a really nice experience, 
Shiri F.  
 


